
 
 

7.4 Urgency Ordinance 
BOS Agenda April 14, 2020 

Feedback received via publiccomment@lakecountyca.gov 
 
 
From: Michael Kramer [mailto:svcambria@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 8:02 AM 
To: Public Comment <PublicComment@lakecountyca.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Item 7.4 on BoS Agenda for April 14, 2020 

 

Amending the nuisance abatement notice requirements for mitigation is commendable for the 
deterrence of radiant wildfires, it may very well preclude the participation of owners at some distance 
from Lake County, such as ourselves currently in Sonora, Mexico, who may have to endure 14 days of 
isolation before proceeding to the county. As the Public Health Officer notes, immigration of potential 
carriers of the Covid-19 to a rural county such as Lake could overwhelm the response abilities of the 
county.  

Your decision on this matter shall indicate the importance you prescribe to either radiant fires or spread 
of the pandemic. 

Although the opportunity to notify property owners through the annual tax notice has passed for this 
year, it would still be possible to include a notice of nuisance abatement requirements in next year's tax 
notice. Not everyone in the country knows about this requirement. 

 

Michael Kramer 
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